
FOOD 

 

I'm always about the food! So...we have worked with our Food Service to provide a lunch 

consisting of a large slice of pizza, chips, cookie, fruit and bottled water for $5.00. I know that 

the lunch option was added late to the registration and I apologize for that. I have spoken with 

Jim. He cannot open registration back up so …please email me with your number of students 

who will be purchasing lunch BY WEDNESDAY, 1/15/2020. The state advisor would prefer 

that payment for meals at this time does not go to him. You may mail payment to us (needs to 

arrive by the 21st); you may have a check the day of competition; or you may pay with cash the 

day of competition... but we MUST have your numbers 1/15/2020. We prefer that the advisor 

have all payment for their group and we will give you food tickets at registration…at a separate 

table. If you have pre-paid, food tickets will be in your registration packet. 

 

If you or any students has a dietary restriction, please let me know as soon as possible. We can 

provide an alternate meal for the same cost, but need to know ahead of time.  

 

Checks can be made out to: 

Perry Local Schools (with HOSA meal in the blank) 

 

If mailing payment (received by 1/21): 

Perry High School/ Attn: Korin Marsh 

3737 13th St SW 

Massillon OH 44706 

 

 

Please inform your students that the Snack Bar will be open in the cafeteria and will offer 

snacks, water, and more for a minimal cost. The Coffee Stand will also be open in the cafeteria 

with coffee, flavored creamers, hot chocolate and teas. 

Bring small bills if possible.  

 

Due to the large number of students, advisors, judges, volunteers, and staff who will be present, I 

want to discourage leaving the building to obtain lunch, or even calling out to order delivery. 

Students need to be available to compete and it will be a bit hectic around here keeping 

everything running on time. The circle out front and the parking may be crazy due to not only 

our competition but also numerous basketball tournaments taking place that day in our gyms! 
 

Our food service staff have worked hard to provide a low cost nutritious lunch and have snacks available 

at minimal cost. This is NOT a fund-raiser for the school or our HOSA program. When the competition 

schedule comes out next week, it will become clearer exactly how packed our schedule is. Please take 

advantage of this food option…and again PLEASE email by Wednesday 1/15 your school name and how 

many lunches you will be purchasing.  


